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To: All Staff 

From: Lisa Bradley, Director of Medical, Rehabilitation 
and Ambulatory Care 

Date: June 5, 2025 

Subject: Clinical Manager, Ambulatory Care 

 

We are pleased to announce that Julia Reddy has been appointed to the 
position of Clinical Manager, Ambulatory Care on a permanent basis.  
 
Julia has been serving in this role on an interim basis, during which time she 
has demonstrated exceptional leadership, a strong commitment to patient-
centered care, and a focus on operational excellence. With the support of 
her team, she has made meaningful contributions to the delivery of high-
quality care within the Ambulatory Care portfolio.  
 
We are delighted that Julia has accepted this position permanently and look 
forward to her continued leadership and impact in this important area.  
 
Please join us in congratulating Julia on this appointment and in offering 
your support as she continues in this role.  

 

 
 


